

Dear Parents,

We have enjoyed two more amazing performances from our musicians this week: pianists performed on Tuesday and drummers on Thursday. Yet again, the children entertained throughout, demonstrating their talents confidently. Thank you to all the parents and carers who joined us too.













Summer Fair

Please join us for our school summer fair next Friday 4th July straight after school. Entrance is free and all are welcome. There will be inflatables, food and drink, entertainment, face painting and more! All proceeds go to enhancing the school for the benefit of the children. We hope to see you there.

Monday ice lolly sale and purse sale

Monday is currently forecast to be really hot (31 °C), so why not treat your children to an ice-lolly after school under the solar shelter. There will also be homemade purses and bracelets for sale made by a pupil in Y6! All proceeds are going towards the forthcoming Y6 leavers' party which is organised by our Y6 families. Thank you to those adults who are putting the event together.

Lollies will be £1 and purses from £2. Cash only please. Thank you.



Holiday activities

As the summer holidays draw near, we will share details of local summer holiday camps and clubs which may be of interest:

Sheffield Healthy Holidays

There are lots of exciting funded (free) activities for children and young people who receive benefits-related free school meals, from Reception to Y11, to access during the Summer school holidays as part of the Sheffield Healthy Holidays programme.

Places are available to book from Friday 4th July from 3:00pm here: www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org

Abbeydale Squash club

Abbeydale Squash club are running some fun and energetic Squash Summer Camps for new and current squash players. Whether your child has played before or not, they will be sure to have fun, learning the sport and playing games, alongside fun competitions and challenges. Children will also use our unique interactive squash wall, a huge 5m screen providing energetic interactive computer games that respond to balls being thrown, kicked or hit. Please see more details below.







At home reading books

We love seeing our students enjoying their reading books at home! To help us keep our library full of exciting stories for everyone, please have a quick look at home for any school reading books that might not be in use right now. These books are usually labelled or stamped, making them easy to spot. Infant children should have two books (a reading book and a purple sticker 'Reading for Pleasure' picture book), while Junior children should have one reading book.

Many of our missing books are much-loved stories that other children are eager to read, so we'd be really grateful if any unused books could be returned to school. This is especially important for our wonderful Year 6 leavers as we approach the end of term.

Thank you for supporting a love of reading in our school community!

Thank you also to Premier Air Conditioning and Heat Pumps, a local company who have kindly donated a Children's Mental Health book bundle to the school.



Tonight we have our Y3 sleepover on the field and Y6 are off to Whitby next week. I hope everyone has a wonderful time and many memories are made.

Mr Chris Thomas









Summer Term 2	
Events remaining this term	
Friday 27 th to Saturday 28 th June	Year 3 Residential – camping at school Children in school for the normal drop off and pick up times. Children to then return to school at 6pm ready for camping, then collected at 8am on Saturday morning.
Monday 30 th June to Wednesday 2 nd July	Year 6 Residential to Boggle Hole Drop off and pick up at normal times.
Friday 4 th July	FOBPS Summer Fair
3:30 – 6:30pm	Our summer fair will take place straight after school on Friday 4 th July. We hope you can join us.
Parents invited	
Tuesday 8 th July 9:00 – 9:30 9:40 – 10:10 10:40 – 11:10 11:20 – 11:50 Y5 Parents invited Parents invited Parents invited Parents invited Parents invited	Key Stage 2 Sports Day We will follow the format of last year's sports day to which we received positive feedback from parents. We hope you can join us as the listed time.
Wednesday 9 th July	FS2 and Key Stage 1 Sports Day
9:00 – 9:30 9:40 – 10:10 2:30 – 3:00 Y1 Parents invited Y2 Parents invited FS2 Parents invited	We will follow the format of last year's sports day to which we received positive feedback from parents. We hope you can join us as the listed time.
Thursday 10 th July	Whole-school transition day
FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5	Our transition day has been planned to fall in alignment with local secondary school transition days.
Thursday 10 th July 6.30-8.30pm	Y6 Leaver's Party (organised by Y6 Parents) To be held in the school hall – let's celebrate the end of an amazing chapter and the start of a brand new adventure!
Friday 11 th July	FS2 to Year 5 School Reports sent home
FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5	
Monday 14 th July	Y1GL Trip to Matlock Farm Park Children will leave school after registration and should be back for the usual pick up time.







Wednesday 16 th July	Y1DH Trip to Matlock Farm Park Children will leave school after registration and should be back for the usual pick up time.
Friday 18 th July	Year 6 School Reports sent home
Y6	
Thursday 17 th & Friday 18 th July 1:30pm	Year 6 Production
Y6 Parents invited	

You can subscribe to this calendar by scanning the QR code or following the link below.

 $\frac{https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/9384f6de7e134aaf82646177c14}{dca64@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk/f34671bf4a8844b9aeb7598cf7f8c48e164552}{77492257569709/calendar.ics}$





